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May 10, 2013 
 

 
John B Baughman, Esq. 
Hazelrigg & Cox, LLP 
P.O. Box 676 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 
 
RE: Case No. 2013-00183 
 Appalachian Waste Control, Inc. 
  
Dear Mr. Baughman: 
 
 The Public Service Commission acknowledges receipt of the application that 
Appalachian Waste Control, Inc. tendered to the Commission on May 7, 2013.  
Although Case No. 2012-00035 appears on the application, the Commission has 
created a new docket for the application.  In all future correspondence or filings in 
connection with this application, please reference Case No. 2013-00183. 
  

Upon review of the application, Commission Staff has determined that the 
application fails to comply with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 14(2)(a), as it does not include 
a certified copy of Appalachian Waste Control, Inc.’s Articles of Incorporation and all 
amendments or, in the alternative, state the Commission proceeding in which those 
Articles of Incorporation and amendments were previously filed. 

 
The statutory time period in which the Commission must complete its review of 

that application will not commence until the above-mentioned required information is 
filed with the Commission.  You are requested to file this information within 10 days of 
the date of this letter.   
 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at: (502) 564-3940. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
 

Steven L. Beshear 
Governor 
 
Leonard K. Peters 
Secretary 
Energy and Environment Cabinet 
 

David L. Armstrong 
Chairman 

 
James W. Gardner 

Vice Chairman 
 

         Linda Breathitt                              
Commissioner 
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